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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:    The Honorable Phil Mendelson 

   Chairman, Council of the District of Columbia 

 

FROM:    Glen Lee 

   Chief Financial Officer 

 

DATE:    March 7, 2023 

 

SUBJECT:  Fiscal Impact Statement – Davon T. McNeal, III Way Designation Act of 

2023 

 

REFERENCE:  Bill 25-27, Draft Committee Print as provided to the Office of Revenue 

Analysis on February 17, 2023 

 
 
Conclusion 
 
Funds are sufficient in the fiscal year 2023 through fiscal year 2026 budget and financial plan to 
implement the bill.  
 
Background 
 
Davon McNeal was an 11-year old child who attended Kramer Middle School and played on a local 
youth football team. Davon was killed by a stray bullet on the 1400 block of Cedar Street, S.E. 
following a Fourth of July cookout.1  
 
The bill symbolically designates the 1400 block of Cedar Street, S.E. as Davon T. McNeal, III Way.  
 
Financial Plan Impact 
 
Funds are sufficient in the fiscal year 2023 through fiscal year 2026 budget and financial plan to 
implement the bill. The District Department of Transportation (DDOT) will fabricate and install one 
sign2 to symbolically designate the roadway as Davon T. McNeal, III Way. The sign will cost $190 and 
DDOT can absorb the cost within its existing budgeted resources.  

 
1 https://www.washingtonpost.com/local/public-safety/davon-mcneal-shot/2020/07/05/16390c1a-bec6-
11ea-b178-bb7b05b94af1_story.html  
2 The roadway ends in a cul-de-sac and has only one entrance.  

https://www.washingtonpost.com/local/public-safety/davon-mcneal-shot/2020/07/05/16390c1a-bec6-11ea-b178-bb7b05b94af1_story.html
https://www.washingtonpost.com/local/public-safety/davon-mcneal-shot/2020/07/05/16390c1a-bec6-11ea-b178-bb7b05b94af1_story.html

